
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, October 17, 2021 

Important Dates: 

Guild Meeting 
Thursday, October 21st 
7:00PM 
 
Trunk or Treat 
Friday October 22nd 
5:00PM 
 
Middle School 
Halloween Event  
Friday October 29th 
6:00PM 
 
Deadline to order 
Christmas Wreaths 
Friday, October 29th  
 
All Saints Day Mass 
Monday November 1st 
10:30  
 
Deadline to order 
Thanksgiving Pies 
Thursday, November 
4th   
 
First Friday Mass 
Friday November 5th 
10:30 

A Letter from the Guild:  

Congratulations to this week’s October Cash Raffle Winners: 

Monday – Ken Canning & Roberta Keleher    
Tuesday – Dolores Anoli & Howard Benson 
Wednesday – Jacqueline Fague & Dan/Heather Ward 
Thursday – Sloane Sutton & The Zytkovicz Family 
Friday – Sheila White 
 
It is never too late to turn in your October Cash Raffle Tickets.  
Please return only your completed cut raffle tickets to the school.  
 
 
Trunk or Treat event is this Friday for grades Nursery 
through 4th.  Please visit the link below to help on the day of the 
event. We are also accepting allergy friendly candy and trinket 
donations as well for the event. Donations can be sent to school via 
backpack mail with your child or dropped into our candy monster 
which is located near the front desk.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A45A5A62CABFA7-trunk 
 
 
Don’t forget the deadline to order Christmas Wreaths is Friday 
October 29th and the deadline to order the Pies is Thursday 
November 4th! Please see the flyers below for additional 
information. 
 
 
Reminder our next Guild Meeting is Thursday October 21st at 
7:00PM in the school cafeteria.  All are welcome.   
 
Please follow the guild on Facebook for all upcoming News & Events 
at: https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/ 
 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, fill me with your love and increase my thirst for holiness. 
Cleanse my heart of every evil thought and desire and help me to act 
kindly and justly and to speak charitably with my neighbor. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 



 
 



 



 
 

 
 

  



 



 
 
 
 



 
 


